
Dear Guest, 

 

Following the COVID-19 law decree, issued on the 12th of March 2020 by the Prime Minister, 

article 1, paragraph 2, provides for the closure of catering services until the 25th of March. 

Therefore, we wish to inform that our restaurant, bar and room service will remain closed 

during the aforementioned period and we apologize in advance for any inconvenience caused to 

you, which does not dependent on our will. 


